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  TIP 35: Enhancing Motivation for Change in
Substance Use Disorder Treatment (Updated 2019)
U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services,2019-11-19 Motivation is key to substance
use behavior change. Counselors can support
clients' movement toward positive changes in their
substance use by identifying and enhancing
motivation that already exists. Motivational
approaches are based on the principles of person-
centered counseling. Counselors' use of empathy,
not authority and power, is key to enhancing
clients' motivation to change. Clients are experts
in their own recovery from SUDs. Counselors should
engage them in collaborative partnerships.
Ambivalence about change is normal. Resistance to
change is an expression of ambivalence about
change, not a client trait or characteristic.
Confrontational approaches increase client
resistance and discord in the counseling
relationship. Motivational approaches explore
ambivalence in a nonjudgmental and compassionate
way.
  Your Money, Your Goals Consumer Financial
Consumer Financial Protection Bureau,2015-03-18
Welcome to the Consumer Financial Protection
Bureau's Your Money, Your Goals: A financial
empowerment toolkit for social services programs!
If you're reading this, you are probably a case
manager, or you work with case managers. Finances
affect nearly every aspect of life in the United
States. But many people feel overwhelmed by their
financial situations, and they don't know where to
go for help. As a case manager, you're in a unique
position to provide that help. Clients already
know you and trust you, and in many cases, they're
already sharing financial and other personal
information with you. The financial stresses your
clients face may interfere with their progress
toward other goals, and providing financial
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empowerment information and tools is a natural
extension of what you are already doing. What is
financial empowerment and how is it different from
financial education or financial literacy?
Financial education is a strategy that provides
people with financial knowledge, skills, and
resources so they can get, manage, and use their
money to achieve their goals. Financial education
is about building an individual's knowledge,
skills, and capacity to use resources and tools,
including financial products and services.
Financial education leads to financial literacy.
Financial empowerment includes financial education
and financial literacy, but it is focused both on
building the ability of individuals to manage
money and use financial services and on providing
access to products that work for them. Financially
empowered individuals are informed and skilled;
they know where to get help with their financial
challenges. This sense of empowerment can build
confidence that they can effectively use their
financial knowledge, skills, and resources to
reach their goals. We designed this toolkit to
help you help your clients become financially
empowered consumers. This financial empowerment
toolkit is different from a financial education
curriculum. With a curriculum, you are generally
expected to work through most or all of the
material in the order presented to achieve a
specific set of objectives. This toolkit is a
collection of important financial empowerment
information and tools you can access as needed
based on the client's goals. In other words, the
aim is not to cover all of the information and
tools in the toolkit - it is to identify and use
the information and tools that are best suited to
help your clients reach their goals.
  Smart Cards, Tokens, Security and Applications
Keith Mayes,Konstantinos Markantonakis,2017-05-18
This book provides a broad overview of the many
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card systems and solutions that are in practical
use today. This new edition adds content on RFIDs,
embedded security, attacks and countermeasures,
security evaluation, javacards, banking or payment
cards, identity cards and passports, mobile
systems security, and security management. A step-
by-step approach educates the reader in card
types, production, operating systems, commercial
applications, new technologies, security design,
attacks, application development, deployment and
lifecycle management. By the end of the book the
reader should be able to play an educated role in
a smart card related project, even to programming
a card application. This book is designed as a
textbook for graduate level students in computer
science. It is also as an invaluable post-graduate
level reference for professionals and researchers.
This volume offers insight into benefits and
pitfalls of diverse industry, government,
financial and logistics aspects while providing a
sufficient level of technical detail to support
technologists, information security specialists,
engineers and researchers.
  User Stories Applied Mike Cohn,2004-03-01
Thoroughly reviewed and eagerly anticipated by the
agile community, User Stories Applied offers a
requirements process that saves time, eliminates
rework, and leads directly to better software. The
best way to build software that meets users' needs
is to begin with user stories: simple, clear,
brief descriptions of functionality that will be
valuable to real users. In User Stories Applied,
Mike Cohn provides you with a front-to-back
blueprint for writing these user stories and
weaving them into your development lifecycle.
You'll learn what makes a great user story, and
what makes a bad one. You'll discover practical
ways to gather user stories, even when you can't
speak with your users. Then, once you've compiled
your user stories, Cohn shows how to organize
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them, prioritize them, and use them for planning,
management, and testing. User role modeling:
understanding what users have in common, and where
they differ Gathering stories: user interviewing,
questionnaires, observation, and workshops Working
with managers, trainers, salespeople and other
proxies Writing user stories for acceptance
testing Using stories to prioritize, set
schedules, and estimate release costs Includes
end-of-chapter practice questions and exercises
User Stories Applied will be invaluable to every
software developer, tester, analyst, and manager
working with any agile method: XP, Scrum... or
even your own home-grown approach.
  Exam Ref 70-697 Configuring Windows Devices
Andrew Bettany,Jason Kellington,2015-11-04 Prepare
for Microsoft Exam 70-697--and help demonstrate
your real-world mastery of configuring Windows 10
devices in the enterprise. Designed for
experienced IT pros ready to advance their status,
this Exam Ref focuses on the critical-thinking and
decision-making acumen needed for success as a
Microsoft specialist. Focus on the expertise
measured by these objectives: Manage identity Plan
desktop and device deployment Plan and implement a
Microsoft Intune device management solution
Configure networking and storage Manage data
access and protection Manage remote access Manage
apps Manage updates and recovery This Microsoft
Exam Ref: Organizes its coverage by exam
objectives Features strategic, what-if scenarios
to challenge you Assumes you have experience with
Windows desktop administration, maintenance, and
troubleshooting; basic experience and
understanding of Windows networking; and
introductory-level knowledge of Active Directory
and Microsoft Intune
  Raspberry Pi User Guide Eben Upton,Gareth
Halfacree,2016-08-29 Learn the Raspberry Pi 3 from
the experts! Raspberry Pi User Guide, 4th Edition
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is the unofficial official guide to everything
Raspberry Pi 3. Written by the Pi's creator and a
leading Pi guru, this book goes straight to the
source to bring you the ultimate Raspberry Pi 3
manual. This new fourth edition has been updated
to cover the Raspberry Pi 3 board and software,
with detailed discussion on its wide array of
configurations, languages, and applications.
You'll learn how to take full advantage of the
mighty Pi's full capabilities, and then expand
those capabilities even more with add-on
technologies. You'll write productivity and
multimedia programs, and learn flexible
programming languages that allow you to shape your
Raspberry Pi into whatever you want it to be. If
you're ready to jump right in, this book gets you
started with clear, step-by-step instruction from
software installation to system customization. The
Raspberry Pi's tremendous popularity has spawned
an entire industry of add-ons, parts, hacks,
ideas, and inventions. The movement is growing,
and pushing the boundaries of possibility along
with it—are you ready to be a part of it? This
book is your ideal companion for claiming your
piece of the Pi. Get all set up with software, and
connect to other devices Understand Linux System
Admin nomenclature and conventions Write your own
programs using Python and Scratch Extend the Pi's
capabilities with add-ons like Wi-Fi dongles, a
touch screen, and more The credit-card sized
Raspberry Pi has become a global phenomenon.
Created by the Raspberry Pi Foundation to get kids
interested in programming, this tiny computer
kick-started a movement of tinkerers, thinkers,
experimenters, and inventors. Where will your
Raspberry Pi 3 take you? The Raspberry Pi User
Guide, 3rd Edition is your ultimate roadmap to
discovery.
  Pension and Annuity Income United States.
Internal Revenue Service,1990
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  Mills' Atlas Robert Mills,1980 This reprint
edition of MILLS' ATLAS has an especially prepared
history and introduction to these maps as well as
considerable history about Robert Mills, the man
and architect, prepared be Mr. Gene Waddell,
formerly Director of the South Carolina Historical
Society, Charleston. These maps, originally 23 29
in size, have been conveniently reduced in size to
11 17 and folded to fit into an exquisitely gold-
stamped simulated leather cover for book shelf or
coffee table. The Districts for which maps are
included are: Abbeville, Barnwell, Beaufort,
Charleston, Chesterfield, Chester, Colleton,
Darlington, Edgefield, Fairfield, Greenville,
Georgetown, Horry, Kershaw, Lancaster, Laurens,
Lexington, Marion, Marlborough, Newberry,
Orangeburg, Pendleton, Richland, Spartanburg,
Sumter, Union, Williamsburg and York.
  The Third Industrial Revolution Jeremy
Rifkin,2011-10-04 The Industrial Revolution,
powered by oil and other fossil fuels, is
spiraling into a dangerous endgame. The price of
gas and food are climbing, unemployment remains
high, the housing market has tanked, consumer and
government debt is soaring, and the recovery is
slowing. Facing the prospect of a second collapse
of the global economy, humanity is desperate for a
sustainable economic game plan to take us into the
future. Here, Jeremy Rifkin explores how Internet
technology and renewable energy are merging to
create a powerful Third Industrial Revolution. He
asks us to imagine hundreds of millions of people
producing their own green energy in their homes,
offices, and factories, and sharing it with each
other in an energy internet, just like we now
create and share information online. Rifkin
describes how the five-pillars of the Third
Industrial Revolution will create thousands of
businesses, millions of jobs, and usher in a
fundamental reordering of human relationships,



8

from hierarchical to lateral power, that will
impact the way we conduct commerce, govern
society, educate our children, and engage in civic
life. Rifkin's vision is already gaining traction
in the international community. The European Union
Parliament has issued a formal declaration calling
for its implementation, and other nations in Asia,
Africa, and the Americas, are quickly preparing
their own initiatives for transitioning into the
new economic paradigm. The Third Industrial
Revolution is an insider's account of the next
great economic era, including a look into the
personalities and players — heads of state, global
CEOs, social entrepreneurs, and NGOs — who are
pioneering its implementation around the world.
  Ender's Game Orson Scott Card,2017-10-17 The
classic of modern science fiction--Front cover.
  Antiterrorism and Effective Death Penalty Act of
1996 DIANE Publishing Company,1998-04
  Computer Structure and Logic Dave Prowse,Mark
Edward Soper,Scott Mueller,2011-01-25 Computer
Structure and Logic Pearson Certification Team The
place to start your computer career! Learn about
computers and networks from the ground up! Learn
about computers and networks from the ground up!
Your first step toward certifications from
CompTIA, Microsoft, or Cisco... absolutely no
experience necessary! Explains every part of your
computer and shows how each part works together
Teaches simple troubleshooting and repair
techniques Packed with real-world examples and
case studies Master the basics and build your
strong foundation for success! I/O: How
information gets into and out of computers
Motherboards and buses: How your computer’s parts
are connected CPU: How your computer’s “brain”
works—and how to install and troubleshoot it
Memory and storage: The types you need and how to
install them Bootup: How your computer starts,
what can go wrong, and how to fix it Operating
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systems: The basics of Windows, Mac OS X, and
Linux Basic security: Protecting your data,
connections, and computer Troubleshooting: The
tools and methods every good PC technician must
know Networks and the Internet: How they work, how
they communicate, and how to connect to them Test
your knowledge, gain confidence, and succeed! More
than 150 questions, with clear explanations of
every answer!
  The AMA Handbook of Business Letters Jeffrey L.
Seglin,Edward Coleman,2002 This book/CD-ROM
reference for professionals teaches letter-writing
basics and offers style and grammar guidelines,
along with some 365 sample letters for sales,
marketing, and public relations, vendor and
supplier issues, credit and collections,
transmittal and confirmation, personnel matters,
and every other business situation. Appendices
list frequently misused words, punctuation
guidelines, abbreviations, and telephone and
online grammar hotlines. The CD-ROM contains all
of the sample letters from the book, which can be
customized for immediate use. Seglin teaches
magazine publishing in the graduate department of
writing, literature, and publishing at Emerson
College. Annotation copyrighted by Book News,
Inc., Portland, OR
  PC Hardware: A Beginner's Guide Ron
Gilster,2001-05-17 Ideal for PC owners looking for
an accessible, easy-to-follow reference, this
beginner's guide to PC hardware offers expert
advice on every component--processors,
motherboards, memory, BIOS, CD-ROM and DVD drives,
video cards, and much more. You'll also get
details on external devices, including monitors,
printers, keyboards, and modems. The book covers
both Intel and non-Intel CPUs and USB and AGP
ports.
  The Death of Money James Rickards,2017-04-04 The
next financial collapse will resemble nothing in
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history. . . . Deciding upon the best course to
follow will require comprehending a minefield of
risks, while poised at a crossroads, pondering the
death of the dollar. The U.S. dollar has been the
global reserve currency since the end of World War
II. If the dollar fails, the entire international
monetary system will fail with it. But optimists
have always said, in essence, that confidence in
the dollar will never truly be shaken, no matter
how high our national debt or how dysfunctional
our government. In the last few years, however,
the risks have become too big to ignore. While
Washington is gridlocked, our biggest
rivals—China, Russia, and the oil-producing
nations of the Middle East—are doing everything
possible to end U.S. monetary hegemony. The
potential results: Financial warfare. Deflation.
Hyperinflation. Market collapse. Chaos. James
Rickards, the acclaimed author of Currency Wars,
shows why money itself is now at risk and what we
can all do to protect ourselves. He explains the
power of converting unreliable investments into
real wealth: gold, land, fine art, and other long-
term stores of value.
  The Arachnean and Other Texts Fernand
Deligny,2016-03-01 The Arachnean and Other Texts
by Fernand Deligny (1913–1996) is a collection of
writings from the second half of the 1970s. In
1968 Deligny established a “network” for
informally taking care of children with autism
that was more than a mere site of living: it was a
milieu created out of a reflection on the mode of
being autistic. What is a space perceived outside
of language? What is the form of a movement
without perspective or goal? How do we engage with
a world that is not our own, a world turned upside
down yet truly common, where acting cohabitates
with our actions and the unknown with our forms of
knowledge? Such is the mythical web of the
“Arachnean,” made of lines, holes, traces,
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enigmas, and questions without answers that demand
to see that which cannot be seen. Long before the
digital age of social networks, meshworks, and
digital webs, Fernand Deligny speaks to us in his
own autobiographical and aphoristic manner. For
Deligny, his life was always experienced in the
form of “the network as a mode of being.”
  Paper Engineering and Pop-ups For Dummies Rob
Ives,2009-03-03 Paper Engineering & Pop-ups For
Dummies covers a wide range of projects, from
greeting cards to freestanding models. Easy-to-
follow, step-by-step instructions and dozens of
accompanying diagrams help readers not only to
complete the diverse projects in the book, but
also master the skills necessary to apply their
own creativity and create new projects, beyond the
book's pages.
  Calligraphy Magic Cari Buziak,2011-06-02
Transform ordinary handwritten pieces into unique,
artistic keepsakes, Calligraphy Magic makes the
art of decorative lettering fun and
achievable—even if you're a beginner. Take it one
simple pen-stroke at a time. Following Cari
Buziak's clear visual instruction, you'll learn
how to embellish every project with beautifully
hand-lettered words, logos and decorative
illustrations. Detailed demonstrations include: A
precise list of the tools and materials you'll
need Colorful illustrations that show how to form
every stroke 15 complete alphabets—from basic to
fancy—such as Italic, Gothic and Versal Step-by-
step instruction for adding exciting decorative
touches such as Celtic knotwork, gold leafing and
eye-popping colors 12 step-by-step projects that
show how to create gorgeous calligraphic
treatments for wedding invitations, greeting
cards, thank you notes, awards, certificates and
much more Plus, a full chapter that walks you
through using a computer to create your own
calligraphy fonts There are even pre-printed
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practice pages you can photocopy to help you
perfect every stroke. It's all here in Calligraphy
Magic. Take your decorative lettering to new
heights to precision and beauty, and create
timeless pieces for family and friends to treasure
and admire.
  Schneier on Security Bruce Schneier,2009-03-16
Presenting invaluable advice from the world?s most
famous computer security expert, this intensely
readable collection features some of the most
insightful and informative coverage of the
strengths and weaknesses of computer security and
the price people pay -- figuratively and literally
-- when security fails. Discussing the issues
surrounding things such as airplanes, passports,
voting machines, ID cards, cameras, passwords,
Internet banking, sporting events, computers, and
castles, this book is a must-read for anyone who
values security at any level -- business,
technical, or personal.
  Designing Cards and Drivers for the Macintosh
Family Apple Computer, Inc,1992 This is an
essential reference for Macintosh developers
designing expansion cards, peripheral devices, and
drivers. This new edition is revised to provide
up-to-date expansion guidelines for the entire
Macintosh family, including the newest members.
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